
From: Dan Williams [mailto:williams.daniel.r@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2013 9:19 AM 
To: cpweb 
Subject: Rezoning in Red Rock: 13RZ018 
 
Sir or Ma'am, 
My name is Daniel Williams and I live on Seminole lane in Red Rock. Recently I received a 
letter from your office regarding the request (File #: 13RZ018) to rezone Ag land into Low 
Density off of Dunsmore Road in Red Rock. 
I support this, but will not be able to attend the meeting. This is an outstanding subdivision, and i 
would like to see Rapid City continue to develop housing in this manner. 
My only question, is what type of structures will be built should this new rezoning go through? I 
would like to see more of the high value single family homes that currently surround the golf 
course. 
  
Thanks for your attention in this matter, and do not hesitate to contact me. 
-Daniel Williams 
  
6447 Seminole lane 
Rapid City SD 57702 
(406) 570-8915 
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